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21 December, 2021

Prof. Zdzistawa Dacko-Pikiewicz
Rector of WSB University

Dear Prof. Dacko-Pikiewicz,

It is my great pleasure to inform you that the General Assembly on 17 December
2021 voted to admit the WSB University as a full member of IREG
Observatory on Academic Ranking and Excellence. Our sincere congratulations.

May I ask you to kindly provide the name and e-mail address of the person
whom the Secretariat of IREG can contact in IREG related matters.

Sincerely yours,
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Dr. Kazimierz Bilanow
Managing Director
IREG Observatory
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